LORD MAYOR’S PARLOUR
GUILDHALL

KINGSTON UPON HuULL
HU1 2AA

12 September 2014

My Steven Bell
27 x 4™ Avenue
Hull

HU6 9NP

Dear Steven

Just a short, yet very appreciative note, to thank you for the kind invitation to the
Wado UK Karate Event which was held on 7 September.

Allan and I were made to feel very welcome by everyone concerned and we would
like to thank you for such a lovely day. Iwould like to especially thank John Morton,
Tony Dent and the rest of the team for all their hard work in organising this event
and all the people who took part. I hope that this event encourages people to take up
the sport and that it goes from strength to strength in the future.

Finally, we felt the whole event was extremely well organised and I know it will
remain a highlight in, what I am certain will be, a busy civic year.

Kind regards and best wishes.
Yours sincerely

Meqlecd

Councillor Mary Glew
Lord Mayor of Kingston upon Hull
and Admiral of the Humber

The Lord Mayors Centenary




